Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

Date: January 18, 2022

To: Office of the Chief Clerk Docket Room

From: Brad Patterson, Office of the Chief Clerk

Re: USA Waste of Texas Landfills, Inc.; Proposed Permit No. 2185A

Attached please find the following materials from the public meeting on USA Waste of Texas Landfills, Inc.'s Proposed Permit No. 2185A, held virtually January 18, 2022:

1. 2CDs, and

cc:

2. the registration list

Approximately 75 people participated in the meeting. The following 26 individuals provided formal oral comments:

Victor Hebert	Blayre Pena
Donna Brownlow	Iesheia Wilson
Monique Singletary	Beverly McHenry
Angie Lapp	Vincent Lewis
Koby Singletary	David Robinson
Glenda Jones	Calvin Smith
Amy Peck	Myra Jefferson
Elita Castleberry	Beverly Richards
Damien Lawson	Gladys Hernandez
Sallie Alcorn	Rondal Bingham
Gloria Bingham	Elizabeth Hernandez
Robert Bullard	David Amador
Rick Welch	Rodolfo Moncado (Sarah speaks on
	his behalf)

Jianing Li, Waste Permits Division Anthony Tatu, Environmental Law Division